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      June 27, 2014 
 
Mr. Jon Sundquist  
URS Corporation 
257 West Genesee Street, Suite 400 
Buffalo, New York 14202-2657 
 

RE: Triple Cities Metal Finishing, Site No. 808045 
   Approval of Site Characterization Report (Revised June 2014) 
 
Dear Mr. Sundquist:  
 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (Department) 
has completed its review of the Site Characterization Report (Revised June 2014) for the 
Triple Cities Metal Finishing site located in the Town of Chemung, Chemung County, 
New York.  The Department approves the report contingent on the associated data being 
uploaded to EQuIS according to the Department’s guidelines, which can be found online 
at http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/62440.html.  Please confirm when this has been 
completed (an e-mail to me is sufficient).   

 
Based on the Department’s review of the Site Characterization Report (Revised 

June 2014), additional site characterization is warranted.  Any additional site 
characterization activities and results will be presented in an addendum to the report.   

 
Please contact me at (518) 402-9814 with any questions. 

 
      Sincerely, 
       
 
 
 
      Josh Haugh 
      Project Manager 
      Remedial Section C, Remedial Bureau E 

Division of Environmental Remediation 
 
  
ec: J. White 
    
 


